
   
Good Morning District 7 Constituents: 

I take great pleasure in introducing to you the NEW WOLF CREEK 
AMPHITHEATRE!!!!   

 

It is currently about 90% complete. We anticipate having the Certificate of Occupancy by the 
first of December and the first show in the Spring of 2010. Weather has not been our best 
friend during the construction phase, but, nonetheless, we are almost there. This amphitheatre 
has: 

         A 5,000 seat capacity 
         Section on  both sides of the aisles for wheelchair bound patrons 
         Seating on the grass for those desiring to bring their lawn chairs or blankets 
         Two concession stands for up to six vendors 
         Restrooms on the upper and lower level  
         Green Room/Dressing Room/Lounge Area for Entertainers 
         And many other amenities  

We are very excited this project and we could not have done it without you.  For that I say, 
THANK YOU!!! 

Stay tuned for the Grand Opening scheduling. 

Sincerely,     

William Bill Edwards 
Commissioner, District 7 
404/730-8230 (Downtown Office) 
770/306-3079 (South Fulton District Office)  


